
Village of South Blooming Grove 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

Date: Friday- June 25, 2021 
Time: 11:00 a.m. 

 
Please click the link below to join the webinar: 
 
https://zoom.us/j/96263377246?pwd=NnF1Yzl0bVA4ejlhSVBXdEorZU83dz09  
Passcode: 688768 
Or One tap mobile :  
    US: +19292056099,,96263377246#,,,,*688768#  or 
+13017158592,,96263377246#,,,,*688768#  

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Village Board of Trustees of the Village of 

South Blooming Grove will hold a public hearing via Zoom Webinar to inform citizens of 
the opportunity to apply for federal funding, review its community development needs 
and to obtain citizen input on which activities should be included in funding proposal and 
application and authorize the submittal of application.  

 
The meeting will be held on Friday, June 25, 2021 at 11:00 a.m. via Zoom Webinar 

#96263377246 for the Village located at 811 State Route 208, Monroe, New York 10950, 
or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard. 

 
The Village Board of Trustees will hear all persons interested in the Community 

Development Block Grant at the above time and place.  Public participation will be 
limited to 3 minutes for each individual.   

 
Anyone wishing to supply written comments can do so by submitting or mailing 

the same to Village Hall, P.O. Box 295, Blooming Grove, New York 10914, so as to be 
received by noon on the date of the Public Hearing.   
 
 The Village of South Blooming Grove will make every effort to assure that the 
hearing is accessible to persons with disabilities.  Anyone requiring special assistance 
should contact the Village Clerk. 
 
Dated:  June 14, 2021 
 

 By Order of the Village Board of the  
  Village of South Blooming Grove 

Kerry Dougherty, Village Clerk 

https://zoom.us/j/96263377246?pwd=NnF1Yzl0bVA4ejlhSVBXdEorZU83dz09

